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ECL joins Smart Freight Centre, a non-profit organization focused on 

reducing GHG from international freight logistics 
 
We are pleased to announce that we, Eastern Car Liner Ltd., has become a member of Smart Freight Centre (SFC),  
an international non-profit organization committed to reducing greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions from international 
freight logistics. 
This results in our participation in the Global Ro-Ro Community initiated by SFC and domestic and international 
shipping firms, a platform where participants cooperate to formulate and standardize guidelines for computing 
greenhouse gas emissions from car carriers and other RO-RO vessels in operation. 
 
Based and headquartered in Amsterdam, the Netherlands, SFC has been actively involved in promoting initiatives  
to address global warming, including visualizing GHG emissions from transportation, proposing strategies for their 
mitigation, and establishing decarbonization guidelines for the logistics sector. 
 
The organization also aims to limit the increase in global average temperature to 1.5°C or lower. This will involve 
decreasing one billion tons of greenhouse gas emissions from international transportation by 2030 and achieving zero 
GHG emissions by 2050, through encouraging collaboration among diverse organizations and groups. 

 
With this new initiative, we will strengthen our ongoing commitment to advancing harmony between corporate 
practices and activities to conserve global and marine environment while supporting the growth of a sustainable 
community, as outlined in our corporate environmental vision. 
 

 


